
 

 

 
 
November 5, 2021 
 
 
 
Portland City Council Members, 
 
On behalf of Sport Oregon's Board of Directors, I wish to thank you for working together to agree on 
these urgent investments to address our homelessness, livability and public safety crises. Please vote to 
approve the fall budget package. Please continue to work together and act with urgency to implement 
the critical programs and service improvements these dollars will pay for.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
 
Jim Etzel 
CEO, Sport Oregon 
jim@sportoregon.org  
 


